
January 11, 2022

Dear Whitefish Bay School Community,

Thank you for your continued support as we all navigate through the COVID-19 pandemic. We very much
appreciate your commitment to keeping our kids safe and in schools during the 2021-22 school year.

Due to the increase in demand for COVID-19 testing, our partner, Accelerated Clinical Labs (ACL) has
experienced a shortage in rapid antigen testing. However, they continue to have PCR tests available for our
students, staff, and families. ACL hopes to have rapid antigen tests available in the future.

Please note that if you are seeking a test through our partnership with ACL, it is likely that only PCR
tests will be available for the time being.

Information on testing can be found on our website.

Thank you again for your continued support as we adapt to the changing environment of  COVID-19.

https://www.wfbschools.com/district/covidtesting.cfm

